
From: Shannon Erickson <repshannonerickson@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Chip Campsenchipcampsen@scsenate.gov

Date: 11/18/2015 5:41:03 PM
Subject: Letter to Governor Haley Re: Town port sale
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Please see the below request and the attached letter.

Anyway the Governor can allow tThe a Town of Port Royal to be involved in the sale of the property, 
perhaps integrating them into the Department of Administration's planning & possible implementation 
of the auction / bidding / sales process, would be helpful to them, appreciated greatly and strengthen 
the state's ability to reap the highest return on investment.

Thank you,
Shannon

Shannon S. Erickson
South Carolina House of Representatives -District 124
129 S. Hermitage Road
Beaufort, South Carolina
29902
843-263-1867

Begin forwarded message:

From: Van Willis <vwillis@portroyal.org>
Date: November 18, 2015 at 11:52:12 AM EST
To: 'Shannon Erickson' <repshannonerickson@gmail.com>, 'Tom Davis' 
<tom@senatortomdavis.com>, "chipcampsen@scsenate.gov" <chipcampsen@scsenate.gov> 
Cc: Sam Murray <smurray@portroyal.org>, Joe Lee <jlee@portroyal.org>, "Tom Klein" 
<tklein@portroyal.org>, Mary Beth Heyward <mheyward@portroyal.org>, Vernon DeLoach 
<vdeloach@portroyal.org>
Subject: Letter to Governor Haley

At the end of September, Mayor Murray sent the attached letter to Governor Haley. Unfortunately, shortly 
thereafter the state was inundated with rain and the subsequent major flooding. As we near the end the due 
diligence period for the current group, the Town would like to be in position to at least discuss the possibility of 
playing a larger role in the fate of the port property.
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If you can, please reach out to Governor Haley and ask if she has had an opportunity to review the Town's letter 
to her. Any effort would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks,

Van Willis, Town Manager


